
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 19th 

January 

Merit Winners 

Well done to this week’s merit 

winners. As well as having 100% 

attendance, they have also 

demonstrated our Commando Joe 

‘self-awareness’ character value. 

Aspire2Be 

Our Year 6 children met Janine, Wes and Joey from the Royal Navy on Monday. They 
learned about the incredibly career paths that the Navy offers. They also learned how 
the Navy operates as one organisation, prevents conflict and offers security for our 
nation. The children loved making their own flares in the classroom which were then 
launched in the playground to end the session.   
 

     

Hartlepool Borough Council’s Big Conversation 

 

The Council have launched a ‘Big Conversation’ in Hartlepool and invite you to take 

part. 

 

Through the Big Conversation, the council are seeking to hear from residents and 

partners (adults and pupils) to find out how they feel about Hartlepool and the type 

of place they want Hartlepool to be in the future. 

 

They will do this by hosting sessions in Community Hubs and through a range of groups 

and activities that the Council is already involved in. They also have a survey available 

for those who would prefer to share their thoughts in that way.  

 

The survey is available online or paper versions can be picked up from a range of 

Council buildings including the Civic Centre, Community Hubs, branch libraries and 

sports centres. To find out more and to access the online survey please take a look on:  

 

www.hartlepool.gov.uk/big-conversation  

 
In addition to the survey (which closes at the end of the month), the above link will 

take you to other options for providing your thoughts. 

 
 

Music Demo 

Our KS2 pupils enjoyed a visit from Mr Preston on 

Tuesday, who showcased a musical instrument 

demonstration for the children. If any children in 

KS2 would like the opportunity to learn how to play 

a musical instrument, please see the contact 

information below. If children have expressed an 

interest in learning an instrument, they have also 

been given a leaflet to bring home for you to 

consider. 

Footwear 

A reminder that footwear worn in school by pupils 

should be black. Thank you. 

Punctuality 

A growing number of pupils are coming to school 

late on a morning. There is a ten-minute window 

following the gates opening on a morning at 8.45, 

giving plenty of time for children to be in school at 

the expected time.  
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